
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
 
Date: October 23, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary and District Services 
 
Re:   Transportation Schedule 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the November 6, 2017 Committee 
of the Whole meeting to discuss the change in student start and end times for the 
District’s Upper Elementary Schools. These changes, as discussed at the October 
23, 2017 Study Session, are an effort to spread the times between the Upper 
Elementary and Lower Elementary student days more evenly in order to support 
better transportation time schedule between those routes.  It is anticipated this will 
positively impact arrival and dismissal times for students at our K-4 schools. 
 
Thank you. 

 
   

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
  


